Ballymoney National School,

Ballineen,
Co. Cork.




                                          Monday 23rd April 

Active School Week

This is Active School Week and Ms, Horan, Mary Cooper and the Active Flag Committee have planned a very exciting week for us! Please ensure that your child is dressed in runners everyday this week. They will also have five minutes of PE homework every day this week. Today, the whole school ran a timed 1km run. On Tuesday, they are all going swimming. On Wednesday, Mary Cooper is going to lead an exercise class for each of the classrooms that will be a mixture of aerobics and pilates. On Thursday, the whole school are going to Ballincollig. The senior room are going to Ballincollig Gymnastics Club for a taster class while the junior classroom are going to go to the Regional Park to play in the playground and then we will swap and the senior classroom will complete the orienteering course in the Regional Park while the junior classroom go to Ballincollig Gymnastics Club. On Friday, we are planning to go the BEDA playground and sports field,
Additional Activities Payment
April is a good time to pay the balance on your Additional Activities Payment if you have not already done so. School Book bills will be due in May, if you choose to purchase your schoolbooks through the school, and the school tour money will be due in June. Below is a breakdown of what has been covered by your Additional Activities Payment so far this year.

	Pupil insurance
	€7.78

	INFF Workshop (tour)
	€12.78

	Christmas annuals
	€2.00

	Tennis (€300 total) 6 lessons
	€8.34

	Harp & Flute Duo (workshop x2) €275
	€7.64

	Kilmeen Bus (2 trips €150)
	€4.17

	Rap Workshop full day (€350)
	€9.76

	Cork City Sports
	€0.56

	Swimming bus €135x6 + €75x6 = €1260.00/36
	€35.00

	Heritage visit €100
	€2.78

	Gymnastics School Tour Bus €300
	€8.34

	Eggsellent Breakfast €180
	€5.00

	Learn it  - Lego technology workshop €350
	€9.72

	Total spent so far
	€113.87


Hymn singing workshop

The final hymn singing workshop with Peter Stobart, will take place in Bandonbridge National School on Thursday 10th May. 2nd – 6th class will attend and the cost of the bus will be very generously funded by the Church of Ireland Diocese of Cork, Cloyne and Ross.
Texaco Art Competition

Congratulations to Tomás Markey who has been awarded a special merit award in Texaco Art Competition.  His picture can be seen on their website with the 2018 award winners.  www.texacochildrensart.com
School Photographer
Donal O’Donovan, the school photographer is coming to the school on Wednesday 2nd May. He comes every second year. Usually he takes a whole school photograph, individual photographs, family photographs, a sixth class photograph and a fifth class photograph. There is no obligation to purchase the photographs. Please fill in the consent form below to indicate whether you want your child’s photograph taken or not. There is no obligation to purchase the photographs afterwards.
Child / Children’s name: ________________________________________________________________

I give permission for my child to be included in the whole school photograph.
Yes (

No (
I wish to have my child’s photograph taken individually.

I wish to have a family photograph taken.

Parent’s signature.

Dates for your diary
Thursday 26th April

School tour to Ballincollig Gymnastics Club and the Regional Park

Wednesday 2nd May

School Photographer coming to the school
Friday 4th May 

Heritage Visit (Half Day)

Thursday 10th May

Hymn singing workshop for 2nd – 6th class
Wednesday 30th May 

Eggsellent Breakfast 

Thursday 17 May

Learn it  - Lego technology workshop
